
MT. VERNON, ILL.

The Illinois Heifer Development Program
(IHDP) spring-calving bred heifer sale is set
for 5 p.m., Saturday, December 13, at

Farmers Livestock Market in Greenville, Illinois.
Twenty IHDP consignors from central and

southern Illinois are offering 110 high-quality,
spring-calving replacement heifers. All heifers
are guaranteed bred to calving ease bulls and
have met strict health and reproductive re-

quirements.
For more details, contact Teresa Steckler, Uni-

versity of Illinois Extension beef specialist, 618-
242-9310, tsteckle@illinois.edu. Consignor
information is available on the SI Agriculture
website, http://web.extension.uiuc.edu/re-
gions/ag.

A commercial bred cow sale (500 head esti-
mated) offered by Greenville Livestock Auction
will follow the IHDP sale. ∆
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